
 

Adams Elementary is going to kick off the Back to 
School Celebration with some friendly competition. 

 
We will use this opportunity to practice our math 

skills and count the coins we collect. 
 

Please send any spare change to help our class win! 
The winning class will be allowed to watch a movie 
at the end of the day. They will also receive popcorn 

and the option to wear their pajamas on the 
designated day. 

 
Our class goal is to raise $85. The drive does not end 

until August 23rd! 
 
 

 


